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SEATTLE, April 20, 2012 - The Boeing Company wishes to extend its profound condolences to the families and
friends of those lost today in the Bhoja Air accident in Pakistan, as well as wishes for the recovery of those
injured.

Boeing stands ready to provide technical assistance to the Civil Aviation Authority of Pakistan through the U.S.
National Transportation Safety Board. In accordance with the international protocol that govern aviation
accident investigations, all inquiries about the investigation must be directed to the Civil Aviation Authority of
Pakistan.
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